)DIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
\ 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
: AZTEC, NEW MEXIGO

N~ March 24, 1961

Mr. A, L, Mf; Jr.
515 Simms Building
Albuguergue, Nevw Maxico

Dear Mr. Dups:

On Fedruary 23, 1961 I recetved a copy of a letter which

you had written te Mr. FPrank Barnes of Santa Fe relative

to plugging a well located in the NE} N3 Section 28-308-12W.
In this letter you stated that Mr. Seynolds was se contact me
Jor plugging (nstructions.

I was oontacted by Mr. Reynolds shortly ayter receiving this
letser dut ke informed me thet he was awciting further (nestructtons
Jrom you Ddefore procseding. I Informed Nr. Reynoldas that we

would give him plugging instructions when he uwas ready io proceed.

¥111 you please advise iy It {a your intentfon to tnstruct Hr.
Reynolde to plug the well as per our instructions.

Fours very truly

Emery ©. Arnold
XCAtks Supervisor, District #3

cet Mr. Frank Barnes
Santa ’3' N,

011 Conservation Commigsasion
Santag Fe, N M
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